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Bridging the Tamar Responsible Visitor Charter 

 

We are committed to providing an enjoyable experience whilst minimising the 
environmental impact of our activities. As a visitor or local resident, you can 
help too.  
 
We invite you to consider these points to help us keep this area beautiful for future 
generations. 
 
What’s the greenest way you can get to Bridging the Tamar?  
We are on a bus route, and it is also a short walk over the Bridge from Saltash Railway Station. Whilst 
you’re here you can hire a Beryl Bike. If you fancy a hike we’re part of the Tamara Coast to Coast 
Way. 
 
Where will you eat lunch? 
There are several local cafes in Saltash. For example, Community Enterprises PL12 has a Community 
Cafe. All the food a is surplus to the requirements of local shops and businesses – it would otherwise 
have gone to waste. 
 
Recycle 
We don’t use single use plastics, and Suez is Zero to Landfill. Re-use reduce and recycle where you 
can.  
 
Shop local 
Use local products. They give you a flavour of the real Plymouth, St Budeaux and Saltash, and help 
support local communities. We are fortunate to have some fantastic producers of food, drink, arts and 
crafts locally. 
 
Be water wise 
Turn off the tap when you’ve washed your hands. Please do not flush inappropriate objects down 
the toilet (the 3 P rule – poo, pee and toilet paper). 
 
Respect nature 
Use footpaths and cycleways responsibly. Help us to look after this site by not littering. 
 
Support Green Businesses 
There are thousands of businesses in the UK working to reduce their carbon footprint through the 
Green Tourism Business Scheme, and Bridging the Tamar is one of them. For more information go to 
green-tourism.com 
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Please let us know how we are doing by e-mailing visit@tamarcrossings.org.uk   
 


